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Accessory Dwelling Units 
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Submitted Date: January 20, 2021 
Referred To: 
 
 
WHEREAS Accessory Dwelling Units, or ADUs offer communities a simple alternative for 
providing affordable housing solutions without the need for large scale redevelopment of 
existing neighborhoods; and 
 
WHEREAS ADUs can provide a way for people to live closer together while maintaining their 
own independent and affordable living quarters that is denser than stand-alone single family 
properties, but less dense than are apartment or condominium complexes; and 
 
WHEREAS construction of ADUs does not come from  tax dollars, creates more work 
opportunities for construction workers, and can increase home values in neighborhoods where 
these are constructed; 
 
THEREFORE Be It Resolved that the city of Appleton allow the construction of accessory 
dwelling units(ADU) on properties of all single family zoning. ADUs must meet all building and 
zoning codes to be inhabitable, including heating, electrical, and plumbing.  
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that a lot may have a maximum of two accessory dwelling units.  
A maximum of one accessory dwelling unit may be detached or attached and a maximum of 
one attached junior accessory dwelling. ADUs cannot be mobile and cannot exceed the size of 
the principle building of the lot. 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this resolution be referred to Community and Economic 
Development to review and amend the municipal code. 


